From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 09 April 2018 15:37
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 18/00220/F Change of use , Land N of Milton Road, Adderbury

Hi Caroline

I don’t have an objection to change of use on landscape and visual impact grounds.

I do have some concerns at the lack of a clear development process by the applicant.

I note that the applicant plans to seed the site this spring without first having a detailed proposal for the site. If they wish to install drainage before seeding they will need to establish the pitch layout and also the details around discharging the drainage at this early stage.

Access and parking need to be installed before the pitches can be played on.

I strongly urge the resolution of site layout before undertaking any work so that piecemeal development is avoided.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Kind regards
Judith

Judith Ward
Landscape Planning Officer
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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